VAPOR HUB INTERNATIONAL, INC. (“VHUB” OTCPINK)

Supplemental Disclosure of Material Events and News Release

Vapor Hub International, Inc. announces that a change of control occurred on December 23,
2021, by virtue of the sale of the Series A Supermajority Voting Preferred Stock, which was purchased by
the Michael A. Littman Atty, Defined Benefit Plan.

Further the officer and director, Rob Kropf, resigned concurrent with appointing Redgie Green
as President, CEO and director, Cal Smiley as Director, and Michael A Littman as Secretary and Director.



